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UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

AMENDMENT #1 

    

REFERENCE: 5404 UNEP 2022  

CONSULTANCY ADAPTATION SPECIALIST.  

 

Date: July 13, 2022                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Interested consultants are notified of the following amendment applicable to the 

referral process: 

On page 1 of 31 of the Invitation documents for the 5404 UNEP 2022: 

WHERE IS INDICATED: 

 
Proposals should be submitted by email to Procurement – UNDP, Panama Office, 

adquisiciones.pa@undp.org no later than July 13, 2022, at 23:59, time of the Republic of 

Panama (UTC/GMC -5), using the following subject line: IC 5404 UNEP 2022 – Consultancy 

Adaptation Specialist.  

 

Offers received after the aforementioned date and time will not be considered.  

Any request for clarification must by standard electronic communication to the e-mail 

indicated above no later than July 6, 2022, at 23:59 (Panama time, UTC-5). The 

Procurement Unit of UNDP, Panama Office will respond by standard electronic mail and 

will send copies of the response, including an explanation of the query without identifying 

the source of inquiry, to all consultants. 

This process is directed only to one individual. Any proposal received jointly by more than 

one individual, or a company, will be rejected. Likewise, all proposals from consultants 

involved in the elaboration of the present Terms of Reference will be rejected.  

Subject: 5404 UNEP 2022  

Website: Procurement Notice ID: 92899 

Publication Link: https://procurement-

notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=92899 

Email address: adquisiciones.pa@undp.org 
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Procurement – UNDP, Panama Office  

 
 

IS CHANGED TO: 

Proposals should be submitted by email to Procurement – UNDP, Panama Office, 

adquisiciones.pa@undp.org no later than July 27, 2022, at 23:59, time of the Republic of 

Panama (UTC/GMC -5), using the following subject line: IC 5404 UNEP 2022 – Consultancy 

Adaptation Specialist.  

Offers received after the aforementioned date and time will not be considered.  

Any request for clarification must by standard electronic communication to the e-mail 

indicated above no later than July 20, 2022, at 23:59, time of the Republic of Panama 

(UTC/GMC -5). The Procurement Unit of UNDP, Panama Office will respond by standard 

electronic mail and will send copies of the response, including an explanation of the 

query without identifying the source of inquiry, to all consultants. 

This process is directed only to one individual. Any proposal received jointly by more than 

one individual, or a company, will be rejected. Likewise, all proposals from consultants 

involved in the elaboration of the present Terms of Reference will be rejected.  

Subject: 5404 UNEP 2022  

Website: Procurement Notice ID: 92899 

Publication Link: https://procurement-

notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=92899 

Email address: adquisiciones.pa@undp.org 

 

 

Procurement – UNDP, Panama Office  

End of Amendment. 
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